Quilters Unlimited Steering Committee Meeting Minutes
March 21, 2024
Meeting held at Leroy Collins Public Library, Meeting
Ten members were in attendance, to include 2024 Elected Officers, Standing and Support Committee Chairs: Janet Taylor, Peggy Clark, Sue Isaac, Janet Hughes, Ellen Fournier, Rachel Smith, Michelle Hackmeyer, Marty O’Neil, Kerry Cohen and Jennifer Darnell.
Janet Taylor called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.
1. The January 2024 minutes were discussed and approved.   
New Business:
2.  Discussion of future meeting topics for meetings
3. Discussion of the Opportunity Quilt of 2024 and 2025 was held.
4. Membership is now at 127.  Four directories were mailed to date.  A motion was made and passed to increase mailing costs to $3.00 and to add $33.00 to Square as an option.
5. A motion was made and passed to purchase pins with our logo on them.  The cost of the pins is $2.94 with tax of .21 cents with a total of $3.15.  They will be sold to guild members at $5.00 with cash or check only and NOT using Square.

6. Zoom Class was discussed that will be coming up in May.  “E” clips will be used to promote the classes which will be held in May on two Saturdays for three hours each.  The cost is $45 to pay on Square, check or cash.

7.  Kaleidoscope of Color, KOC, quilt show was discussed with the updates.  
a. “Visit Tallahassee” grant is $587.66.  Printing will be done at a great discount. 
b.  Square will be used when combined with basket, entry, and possible Opportunity      quilt tickets.
c. Vendor space will be 10 x 10 or 10 x 20
d. Peggy Clark offered to assist Peggy Allen with the vendors

8. A discussion and vote on Policies and Procedures has been addressed and Rachel Smith will update.   The updated version will be sent to SC members to read prior to the next meeting and the changes will be voted on at that time.

9.  “Newcomers” get together will be held in June and details will be forthcoming at guild meetings,

10.  City Hall Show in 2025 was discussed and Peggy Clark will follow up to pay our COCA dues. 

 Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 by President, Janet Taylor
Submitted by Peggy Clark, Respectfully
